
September 11, 2001

EA-01-083
EA-01-091

Mr. Robert F. Saunders
President
FirstEnergy Operating Company
76 South Main Street
Akron, OH  44308

SUBJECT: PREDECISIONAL ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE
(OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS REPORT NO. 3-2000-025)

Dear Mr. Saunders: 

This refers to conversations between the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and attorneys for
FirstEnergy Operating Company on September 5, 2001, to postpone the pre-decisional
enforcement conference that was previously scheduled for September 13, 2001.  Based on
those discussions, the new conference date is September 26, 2001, starting at 9:00 am (CDT).
This conference will be held in the NRC�s Region III Office, 801 Warrenville Road, Lisle, Illinois.
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS)
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html.

Sincerely, 

/RA/ 

John A. Grobe, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos. 50-346; 50-440 
License Nos. NPF-3; NPF-58

cc:  Roy P. Lessy, Jr; Akin, Gump, Strauss, 
Hauer, & Feld, LLP
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Davis Besse Plant
cc: B. Saunders, President - FENOC

Plant Manager
Manager - Regulatory Affairs
M. O�Reilly, FirstEnergy
Ohio State Liaison Officer
R. Owen, Ohio Department of Health
A. Schriber, Chairman, Ohio Public 
  Utilities Commission

Perry Plant
cc: N. Bonner, Director, Nuclear

  Maintenance Department
G. Dunn, Manager, Regulatory Affairs
K. Ostrowski, Director, Nuclear
  Services Department
T. Rausch, Director, Nuclear
  Engineering Department
R. Schrauder, General Manager, 
  Nuclear Power Plant Department


